
Celebrating 
the Life of

Mary Hall Weir

Mansfield Crematorium

Monday 11th June 2018
at 3.30 pm

14th January 1934 - 24th May 2018





Order of Service
Service officiated by Adam Humphries



Entry Music 

Hello Mary Lou by Ricky Nelson 

Words of Welcome 
To loved ones and friends 





Words of Inspiration 
It’s Been A Ball
by Mary Smith 

I’ve left this message as a little rhyme because I didn’t want folks grieving. 
So let me tell you, before you start, if anyone cries I’m leaving! 

I’ve had my day and now it’s done and I’m off to pastures new, 
so just recall my brightest memories, don’t let my wake be blue. 

There’s been many happy memories and many happy years, 
so remember the laughs and the good times, not those that bring on tears.

 
So here’s what I say as I’m going away, I’ve loved and liked you all. 

Through the laughs and the tears over all of the years, looking back,
it’s been a ball! 



Memories of Mary 

Moments of Reflection 
Somewhere Over The Rainbow by Israel Kamakawiwo’ole 

A Moment of Prayer 

Thanks and Reminders 

Concluding Music 
Time To Say Goodbye by II Divo



The family would like to thank everyone
for attending the service here today

and for all the kind sentiments, thoughts and messages
and warmly invite you all to the

Ex-Servicemen’s Club,
Carr Lane, Warsop, Mansfield NG20 OBN

for light refreshments and to share memories of Mary. 

Donations, if desired, are for
John Eastwood Hospice and The Salvation Army

and may be left in the collection box
at the end of the service or sent care of

A.W.Lymn
The Family Funeral Service

via the address below or left with Gift Aid, where appropriate, at 
www.lymn.co.uk/obituaries

Shirebrook Funeral Service
32-34 Patchwork Row

Shirebrook
 NG20 8AL
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